
NOTICE UNDER ARTICLE 15 OFTOWNAND COUNTRY
PLANNING (DEVELOPMENTMANAGEMENT PROCEDURE)
(ENGLAND) ORDER 2015 ANDUNDERTHE PLANNING
(LISTED BUILDINGS AND CONSERVATION AREAS) ACT 1990
KCC/SW/0058/2022 – Proposed development at Davington
Primary School, Priory Row, Faversham, Kent ME13 7EQ.
Kent County Council is applying to Kent County Council
Planning Applications Group for planning permission for
the Demolition of an existing single storey two-classroom,
mobile building and construction of a new single-storey
modular two-classroom block, and new car parking bays.
The proposed development is within the Faversham Town
Conservation Area and is likely to affect its character and/or
appearance.
Details of the application can be viewed on Kent County
Council’s website at www.kent.gov.uk/viewapplications
We accept comments online via the direct link on the County
Council’s website or by email to planning.applications@kent.
gov.uk You may also write to Planning Applications Group,
Kent County Council, First Floor, Invicta House, County Hall,
Maidstone, Kent ME14 1XX although we would strongly
encourage you to submit comments online or by email at
this time due to problems accessing our offices during the
Covid-19 pandemic.
We accept comments within 21 days from the date of this
notice (26May 2022). Please quote the application reference
number (KCC/SW/0058/2022) and note that comments may
be drawn to the attention of Council Members, the applicant
and other interested persons and may include publishing on
the Borough Council website.
SharonThompson
Head of Planning Applications Group
Kent County Council
Dated: 5 May 2022


